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 Andrew Day OBJ2016/1559/P 09/05/2016  08:33:27 I am unsure of whether my previous comments were received.  I live in Flat 52 of 139 Haverstock Hill 

on 5th floor.  The proposed extensions on the 6th floor will significantly affect the light in my bedroom 

and living room.  The extension will also mean my living room is overlooked and people will be able to 

look into our flat affecting our privacy.  The size of the extension is in my opinion unwarranted and 

will detrimentally affect the view from the south facing windows.  The extensions also go right up to 

the boundary between our properties which again I feel is unwarranted.  I therefore object to the 

proposed planning application.
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